ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
MONDAY, MAY 15, 2017
6TH DAY APRIL REGULAR

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on May 15, 2017 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville. All Commissioners were present.

Presiding Commissioner Pickens was once again present for session. He is returning on a part-
time basis until further notice from the result of an unanticipated illness. He will be present in
the mornings. Commissioner Thompson will continue to be acting Presiding Commissioner
during the absence of Presiding Commissioner Pickens.

At 9:00 a.m., the Adair County Commission met with representatives of the Putnam County
Public Water Supply District #1 (PC PWSD #1). Those present were Adair County Presiding
Commissioner, Stanley Pickens; 1% District Commissioner, William King; 2" District
Commissioner, Mark Thompson; Adair County Road and Bridge Supervisor, Isaiah Curtis; PC
PWSD #1 representative, David Lloyd; representative of Lawson Construction on behalf of the
PC PWSD #1; and Greg Lawrence, representing landowner requesting water service.

David Lloyd asked for permission to use the Adair County right-of-way on Daytona Road to
extend their water main. Commission King asked how they would handle any damages or repairs
that would need to be completed because of the line. He also wanted to know what their policy
was if the line was damaged because of road maintenance or other activities.

Mr. Lloyd said that it was Putnam County’s policy to cover any costs or repairs that would arise.
They had surveyed the area and the line would run eight feet under the ditch so there shouldn’t
be any worry of damage to the line. Mr. Lloyd supplied the Commission with a copy of the
letter from the Adair County PWSD #1 giving permission to Putnam County to extend into Adair
County.

Mr. Curtis had no objection as long as they repaired any damage done to the road. Commissioner
Thompson made the motion to approve the request. Commissioner King seconded the motion.
Presiding Commissioner Pickens, all in favor.

Mr. Lloyd said that they would email a contract for the Commission to sign in order to proceed.
Mr. Lawrence asked what the timeframe would be on the construction of the line.

Mr. Lloyd stated that the board did not meet again until June 7" in order to approve and sign the
contract.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on May 15, 2017.

Unscheduled Public Walk-Ins and other Non-Agenda Items for Monday, May 15, 2017:

Brett Peters and Lyndall Bartels from Altofer in reference to grader
blades.
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